
Letter: Reasons to vote for
Collin
To the community,

As the election race for the two available City Council seats
approaches I wanted to send out my support for candidate Jason
Collin.

I met Jason in 2010 when we were both serving on the city of
South Lake Tahoe Sustainability Commission. At the time, the
commission’s mission was “to create a healthy and sustainable
community for current and future South Lake Tahoe residents
and  visitors.”  We  supported  this  mission  through  the
implementation  of  the  city’s  sustainability  plan.

During our term, Jason came to our discussions prepared and he
attentively  listened  to  the  public.  Jason  focused  on
initiatives in our work plan to improve energy efficiency
through  streetscape  lighting  retrofits  and  to  create
incentives for business owners to improve their properties.
Jason also led a subcommittee that worked with city staff to
invest  in  cost-effective  sidewalk  and  bike  path  capital
improvement projects along Highway 50.

Jason continues to serve on local boards and volunteer with
small business groups. Through these efforts, he has proven he
exhibits the qualities of a dedicated and committed leader. He
has a vision and the ability to turn ideas into plans, he is
an excellent listener and consistently seeks feedback, he is
prepared for meetings and facilitates good discussions, and he
offers a fresh perspective on issues.

Jason also knows South Lake Tahoe. He is a family man, a
friend, an outdoor enthusiast, and a devoted citizen who is
accessible, respectful, ready, and excited to serve on our
council. Please vote for Jason this November.
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